
PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the proposed budget for the Lower Nowood Improvement and 
Service District for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2017, which are now being considered by the Board, will be 
held at the Ten Sleep Fire Hall, Ten Sleep, Wyoming on the 30th of June, 2016 at 7:30 PM at which time any and 
all persons interested may appear and be heard respecting such budget. The summary of such budget follows:

	 Cash	 Estimated	 Total Cash	 Total	 Tax Requirement
	 Available	 Revenues	 & Revenues	 Requirements	 Amount

	 $2650.00	 $305,864.00	 $308,514.00	 $295,514.00	 $6064.00

Board of Lower Nowood Improvement and Service District

Janette King
Secretary-Treasurer

June 23, 2016


